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Comments: To the USFS:

| support this immediate withdrawal. from the He Sapa, the Black Hills.

As you know, this is Lakota sacred land. And Lakota or not, we all must focus now on the value of clean water
and preservation of whatever untouched land we have left in our great country.

Even those who don't understand the great value of this seem to enjoy the recreational value of the Black Hills.
Mining has no place here.

We ask the Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.
Thank you.



